
 

 
Sent: Monday, 20 October 2008 1:35 PM 
 
Subject: STATE RAIL PRICE INCREASES 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
STATE RAIL PRICE INCREASES 
 
State rail price increases are never justified. 
 
I have been catching the city trains daily from Parramatta to the city and return and I always stand up 
everyday morning and night even when I have a yearly train ticket. 
 
The state government has not done anything to resolve any train issues ever since. 
 
A train price hike has never been justified at all. 
 
Please note that my gross pay is only $33,000. 
 
 


